‘ CUSR/113, 33
(Typewriting) (Miss Marcia Noyes) ;
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford
28, VUan. 1914.
Dear Miss Noyes,
Thanks for your letter! Yes! the cheque was for 1913. I am sure the
Library must be booming! I wish I was on the Library Committee again. What a
change you have secen in the old Faculty! I do not suppose there is any library
in the country that has made such progress.

I am deep in the study of the earliest printed medical books. You will
see an abstract of my address on them in the Brltish Medical Journal of last ’
weeko e S i « R s . 1 " '

Give my love to Miss Nichols when you see her.
Sincerely yours,
W.O.



